Merry Christmas 2019

APAY Christmas Greetings

Dear Friends and Collegues,

In this Advent and Christmas season, we wish to send you our warm greetings from APAY.

We thank God for the blessings and guidance He provided us throughout this year, particularly
for the meangingful success of the the 20th General Assembly and the 5th Leaders Quadrenniel
Roundtable meeting (LQR).

As we deliberated together in the LQR and the General Assembly, the contemporary world is in
turmoil and crises with deep pains and sufferings. The world is crying for a renewed vision —
“new heavens and a new earth” as described in Isaiah. Let us hope, pray and commit ourselves
together in this special season of ‘waiting’ with the biblical verses:

“Love and faithfulness meet together;

righteousness and peace kiss each other.”

(Psalms 85:10)

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Prof. Chen Chin-Seng
Nam Boo Won

President, APAY
General Secretary




